
Subject: HB 4091Parent Feedback 
 
Hi Richard, 
Please post this story regarding HB4091. Thank you.  
 
My son, Alden Akeman is having educational success due to ORCA after being out of school for two 
years in PPS. I was told there where no avenues to HS diploma on line in Oregon by pps official.  Once i 
discovered that was not true, ORCA has been the answer for my son success.   Changing plan to 
requirement is not needed. This is a political move by public schools to stop the funding to programs 
that work when their programs failed some kids. Public school money is not their money. It is tax payers 
money and needs to serve our kids not their interests. Let me know how I can help more.  
 
Cheryl 
 
Sent from iPhone. 
Cheryl Akeman, MIT, MBA 
Territory Sales Executive, OR, SW Washington, Northern CA&NV Cepheid, makers of GeneXpert 
503-568-5948 mobile 
 

 


